
 

TERM 2 DATES 
 

Term 2 has started 
this week. Welcome 

to all our Current 
Members and New 

Members.  
Term 2 finishes    

Sunday 29th June 
 

There will be no   
classes running      

Friday 23rd May and 
Saturday 24th       

May due to an event 
being held in the 

gym. 
 

Matariki – Friday 
20th June we will still 
be running afternoon 

classes this day. 
Thank You 

 
FACEBOOK 

Please like our          

Facebook page. 

Gymnastics Waitara 

 

To stay informed about 

all developments   

within our Club, please 

check your emails    

regularly as this is our 

primary method of 

communication with 

our members. 

  

 
 
 

TERM 2—WEEK 1 

Welcome to the first newsletter of the term. We are pleased to  

welcome all members, new and returning, to Gymnastics Waitara. 

Our Beginner and Junior Gymnastics Classes are participating in 

Gymnastics New Zealand's "Springboard" Programme, which is    

being trialed by 10 clubs nationwide. 

 

PLEASE REMAIN SEATED WHILE WATCHING YOUR TAMARIKI 

As we are a busy gymnasium, the safety of our staff, spectators, 

children, members, and athletes is of utmost importance. We kindly 

request that you refrain from using any equipment and ensure that 

any children accompanying you remain seated. We appreciate your 

cooperation in this matter. 

 

COLDER WEATHER 

 With cooler weather, the gym can get cold. We recommend long 

sleeve leotards, tights, thermals, and tops. Jerseys and shoes should 

be worn to the gym and then kept with parents. All members must 

be accompanied by a caregiver to and from the gym. The lights   

outside are fixed, providing a well-lit path to our building. 

 

If you are staying, wrap up warm as it can get chilly. We also have 

blankets available under the side table when you walk in. 
 



ONLINE PAYMENTS   

When making payments 
online. Please use           

reference with Child 
Name and Invoice 

Number.  

We can then allocate 
the payment to the 

right member. 

Thank You.  

FRIENDLY MANAGER 

You all have your own 
Friendly Manager     

Profile. This is where 
you can log on and view 

your fees, balance, 
events and how to re 
register each term. 

GFA athletes need to re 
register every term. 

COUSINS LEOTARDS HEADED TO TARANAKI 

Carol from Cousins Leotards will be visiting during Week 3. The 

dates are Tuesday, May 14th; Wednesday, May 15th; and  

Thursday, May 16th from 3:30 PM to 7 PM. 

Carol offers a wide selection of leotards, bike pants, and other 

items at competitive prices. Eftpos is available for convenient 

transactions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WE ARE ON THE LOOK OUT FOR A NINJA COACH 

Hannah Rogers is moving on from our club to start a new job. 

She will complete her role with the Ninja Junior and Senior Class 

by the end of this month. We wish her success in her future   

endeavours. If you know someone who would like to work a few 

hours each week, please reach out to Hayley at                         

hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz. 

 

FREE EQUIPMENT  

Highlands Intermediate have some mats and a vault table     
available, they are not the top of the line equipment, however 

they are free to a good home and still have plenty of life in 
them, please let me know if you are interested. 

Thank you from the team @  

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

 

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

17 PRINCESS STREET 

WAITARA 4320 

Ph: 06 754 8292 

W:www.gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Hayley Jury - Centre Manager and              

Senior Coach 

Ph: 027 867 1806 

E: hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Shirley Baker - Project Manager and        

Head Coach 

Ph: 027 495 2020 

E: shirley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

FACEBOOK–  

Gymnastics Waitara 

INSTAGRAM–  

gymnastics_waitara 


